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Negotiations  continued  in  Washington,  DC  this  week.  Some
progress continues to be made and the negotiating committees
were briefed. Your Executive Negotiators remain committed to
achieving the best contract in the industry.

Additional dates are scheduled for next week. We are hopeful
progress continues and increases at the next meeting.

Please Post on All TWU- IAM Bulletin Boards

Download PDF Version

https://vl1725.org/the-association-negotiations-update-september-27-2019-2/
https://vl1725.org/the-association-negotiations-update-september-27-2019-2/
http://www.usaamerger.com/
http://www.twu-iam.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/Association-Bulletin-101119.pdf

